
 

MEMO TO: RESIDENTS OF SUTPHIN AVE., SHAINY LANE, CENTER AVE. 

 

FROM:  THE TOWNSHIP OF ABERDEEN 

 

DATE:  July 16, 2018 

 

SUBJECT: WOODFIELD AREA WASTEWATER COLLECTION 

  SYSTEM AND WATER SYSTEM REHABILITATION 

  ABERDEEN TOWNSHIP, NJ 
                    

Notice:  Weather permitting, the installation of trenchless sanitary sewer force 

main on Sutphin Ave. will start on or about July 23, 2018.  

 

If the work cannot proceed on the scheduled dates due to weather, equipment 

problems or other causes, it will be rescheduled for the following workday.  

 

The work primarily consists of the installation of the force main using a trenchless 

method, which will minimize the disturbance to the roadway and residents. The 

procedure requires the use of a special drill equipment, soil spoil container and 

mud separator. Due to the limited width of Sutphin Ave. the traffic will be limited 

to one lane during the day and it will be controlled by Police Officers to 

maintain a safe flow. 

 

The Drilling equipment will be staged at the intersection of Sutphin Avenue and 

Rt 516. At the end of each work day the equipment will be moved to Shainy 

Lane during the off hours. 

 

The Township of Aberdeen and the Contractor, Lucas Construction Group, Inc. 

will make every effort to minimize your inconvenience during construction. CME 

Associates, representing Aberdeen Township, will have a representative in the 

area while the work takes place. If you have any questions or comments, do not 

hesitate to approach this representative or to contact Mr. Paulo Benatti of CME 

Associates at 732-727-8000. 

 

 

Thank you for your continued cooperation during these improvements. 


